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NETTLESTONE AND SEAVIEW PARISH COUNCIL 

 
Minutes of the 30th ANNUAL MEETING of the PARISH OF 

NETTLESTONE AND SEAVIEW held on Monday 19th March 

2018 at St Peter’s Hall, Seaview at 6.30pm. 

 

PRESENT: Cllr Barraclough (Chairman), Cllrs Elliott, Ward, 

Thomas-Foxley, Tuson, Gauntlett, Colledge, Rivlin and Hardie 

and 13 residents 

 

APOLOGIES: Cllr Gibbs 

 

   1. To receive the Chairman’s report: 

       The Chairman welcomed all of those present and read her 

       annual report in its entirety. The report will subsequently 

       be available on the Parish Website. Attached to these  

       Minutes as Appendix A 

 

   2. Any Questions or comments: 

       Questions were raised and discussion took place with regard 

       to the Parish Council’s feeling about the green areas and 

       open spaces within the Parish. The Chairman pointed out  

       the section in the recently reviewed Parish Plan that states  

       “the Parish Council considers the views and vistas within  

       the Conservation area, adjacent to areas with special  

       environmental designations and areas offering biodiversity  

       opportunities should, wherever possible, be protected and  

       will, if necessary, lobby for green space designation for  
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       open spaces that are threatened with development that does 

       not meet the identified needs of the community” answers  

       the question adequately. 

       There was also discussion with regard to notifications to  

       residents of meetings and important events and although the  

       Parish Council uses its full range of notification tools, it will  

       consider other measures should it be necessary to engage 

       on a wider basis. 

        

   3. Report from the Community Partnership: 

       Mrs Lynn Stack gave the members a full update from the 

       Community Partnership. The report will subsequently 

       be available on the Parish Website. Attached to these  

       minutes as Appendix B 

 

 4. Report from the Seagrove Pavilion Trust: 

      Mr Kevin Berry gave the members a full update from the  

      Seagrove Pavilion Trust. The report will subsequently 

      be available on the Parish Website. Attached to these  

      minutes as Appendix C 

 

  5. Matters of interest/concern: 

      There were no further matters raised 

 

 

There being no further questions, the Annual Meeting was 

declared closed at 7.02pm 

 

 

------------------------------ 

Chairman 

16th April 2018 

 

 

 

 

 


